
 

 

 

Notice of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

 

The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary Elections) Regulations 
2006 

The above regulations require East Hampshire District Council to carry out a review of its Polling 
Districts and Polling Places.  

We are looking for feedback on any aspect of polling districts and/or polling places currently used 
and invite representation and comments from interested persons.  

Local political parties and Councillors will be consulted and views are invited from electors within 
the Parliamentary Constituency of East Hampshire and Meon Valley (EHDC Wards) as well as 
such persons as may have particular expertise in relation to access to premises or facilities for 
persons who have different forms of disability.  

Local community groups will also be consulted. 

The consultation period for the review will commence on the Friday 1st July 2022 and end on 
Wednesday 31st August 2022.  

Although the review is of polling districts and polling places it is accepted that polling stations are 
inexorably linked to the review and comments are invited regarding those stations currently used 
and/or any suggested alternatives.    

Information regarding the current polling districts and places can be found on the Council’s web 
site or from Electoral Services at the address below  

 
http://maps.easthants.gov.uk/  
 
Electoral Services 
East Hampshire District Council 
Penns Place 
Petersfield 
Hampshire 
GU31 4EX 
 
01730 234350  
electoral.service@easthants.gov.uk  
http://www.easthants.gov.uk  
 

SURVEY – https://yourcouncil.welcomesyourfeedback.net/Elections   or Scan QR code for 
survey  
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